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Toolkit Message: October – December 2017
Indoor No More
Instructions
1. Copy and paste the message below wherever you promote wellness (such as email or intranet) from October 1 to December 31, 2017.
· If you plan to send by email, we included a subject line for you to use. 
2. Keep and format headers
· Help people scan and skim the content by keeping and formatting the headers below so they are larger and bold compared to the rest of the message. 
3. Finish your message by adding your organization/wellness team name, contact info, logo, etc.
Subject: Join our “Indoor No More” campaign

MESSAGE BELOW
Why SmartHealth?
To help you be your best for the family, friends, and community you care about, you need to make time to care for you. 
Your well-being matters. The work you do also matters to all of Washington State. 

That is why we have SmartHealth. 

New to SmartHealth? Find out more about SmartHealth or see what it is about by watching the Why SmartHealth video.
Start playing today
Join our “Indoor No More” campaign on SmartHealth as we all find ways to get outside during winter. 
